Statewide Email

DATE SENT: July 28, 2021

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor of Career and Adult Education

TO: Florida College System Workforce Administrators Florida College System Adult Education Directors

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org

SUBJECT: 2021-22 CAPE Postsecondary Industry Certification Funding List Recommendations &

Updates

Dear Directors and Florida College System Workforce Administrators,

Thank you very much for making recommendations to the CAPE Postsecondary Industry Certification Funding List. The Florida Department of Education has reviewed each certification to determine suitability for inclusion on the list. Please see the attached spreadsheet containing the following lists:

- · New certifications recommended for inclusion on the 2021-22 List;
- · Certifications that were recommended, but were already on the list and will remain;
- · Not Recommended, including reason(s) the credential could not be recommended; and,
- · Certifications being removed.

The 2021-22 CAPE Postsecondary Industry Certification Funding List will go to the State Board of Education for approval at the August meeting.

Thank you,

Henry

Henry Mack

Chancellor

Florida Department of Education
Division of Career, Technical, and Adult Education

325 West Gaines Street | Tallahassee, FL 32399

Office: (850) 245-5071



Henry Mack
Chancellor of Career and Adult Education